Monday, February 3, 2003

Mr. Russell Born

Training Director

Maricopa County Public Defenders
11 West Jefferson, Ste. 5

Phoenix, AZ. 85003-2302

RE: Search & Seizure Seminar
Public Defenders’ Mailing List

Dear Russell;

I wish to commend you on the great Search & Seizure Seminar recently put on by your
training division. As you know, after 15 years of practice, I have attended dozens of CLE
seminars. Rarely have I learned anything practical, educational or useful at those

seminars. The Search & Seizure Seminar, on the other hand, was all of that plus
delightfully entertaining.

Although I learned something at each portion of the presentation, I would be extremely
interested in attending an entire training day with speakers such as Dan Raynak and
others of his caliber. Dan’s talking on topics such as he did with the emphasis on the
actual application of some of his legal tactics gives direction and insight to defending our
clients. Just knowing that someone has legitimately and successfully “pushed the

envelope™ on legal issues gives those of us who have not tested the envelope the courage
to do so.

I look forward to attending more PD sponsored CLE seminars in the future, please add
my name and address to your mailing list.

Most sincerely,

A

Anne



